
Response to editor’s comments
“Mechanisms of hydrological responses to volcanic eruptions in the Asian monsoon and 
westerlies-dominated subregions” by Zhihong Zhuo et al.

Editor’s comment:
You might consider, whether the two anonymous reviewers shouldn't be thanked for their 
contributions?

Dear Co-chief editor Marit-Solveig Seidenkrantz,

Thank you very much for taking over the responsibility to act as editor of our manuscript and nice 
notes. We are glad that the manuscript is finally going to be accepted for publication. Thank you for 
your kind reminder on adding a thanks to reviewers. Yes, we definitely would like to thank the 
reviewers for their contributions. Their constrictive comments helped a lot on improving the quality of 
our manuscript. As suggested, we added following text “We would like to thank the reviewers, Fei Liu 
and another anonymous reviewer, for their helpful and constructive comments.” in the 
Acknowledgments (marked with yellow background in the file with tracked changes). 

We know that it’s a rare case regarding the unusual delay of the process. It’s not the problem of the 
journal itself. This won’t affect our potential future submission to the journal. Thank you for your nice 
notes again. 

Best regards, 
Zhihong, Ingo and Ulrich


